
 

 

 

 

Two B-17 Flying Fortresses arrived at the station for 
bomb trials. They were stripped of their armament 
and modified to carry a rocket assisted 4,500 lb. 
bomb, or a 2,000 lb. bomb with a special penetration 
head under each wing. A third B-17 arrived shortly 
after the first two. The B-17s took part in service 
trials for the new Lincoln Bomber. No. 15 Squadron 
participated in these trials that included high-level 
bombing with the three deployed B-17s. The trials 
took place in January 1946. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Example of a B-17 Flying Fortresses 
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